FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: October 7, 2021 Travis Thyssen Town of Gibraltar 920 868-1714 tthyssen@townofgibraltar.us

> Town of Gibraltar Advances Waterfront Master Plan Offer to Purchase Accepted for Kinsey Property

[Fish Creek, WI]: The Gibraltar Town Board moved forward a proposal to acquire property listed in the community-backed Waterfront Master Plan at the October 6th meeting. The Board announced acceptance of an offer to purchase the property for \$3.5 million. The property includes Holiday Harbor Waterfront Cottages and its docks. The property will benefit municipal dock operations and adjoins space purchased from the Catholic Diocese in 2015.

"Opportunities like this don't come very often. We have the chance to expand the town's vision and protect its charm and character at the same time," according to Town Administrator Travis Thyssen,

Town residents will decide the fate of this plan at a special election on Nov. 15, 2021. Public information meetings will be held Oct. 19th, 5 p.m. and Nov. 6th, 10 a.m. at the Town Center.